



<b>ASSOCIATED STUDENT GOVERNMENT MEETING</b>		
<b>Minutes</b>		
1	<b>Call to Order</b> Izzy calls to order at 9:25 am	DeVlaeminck, Chair
2	<b>Recognition of sacred lands of the Takelma People</b>	
3	<b>Approval of Agenda – 10/22/2021</b> - TC motions to strike incorrect motion, AF seconds, so moved - TC motions to approve the agenda, AF second	
4	<b>Approval of Meeting Minutes – 10/22/2021</b>	
5	<b>Introduction of Guests and Public Comment</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Marco Vasquez:</b> RCC EDI Coordinator</li> <li>• <b>Samuel Doggett:</b> ASG applicant for RWC Clubs/Act</li> <li>• <b>Future guests?</b> Kori Ebenhack</li> </ul>	DeVlaeminck
6	<b>Director’s Report</b>	McKenzie
7	<b>Advisor’s Report:</b> All emails should be up and running. Get added to discord and check out Teams.	Daugherty
8	<b>Associated Student Government Member’s Reports</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Vice President of Governance:</b> Thomas Carlton                -Thomas asks for the annexing of the Redwood campus regarding the board meeting he attended.                -Rene clarifies that it was the annexing of the city                -Chelsea explains city vs. county                -Housing at Redwood?                -Spent 8\ hours of office hours this week</li> <li>• <b>Business Specialist of Student Engagement:</b> Alina Furr                -Attended Ossies meeting and took notes                -8 hours of office hours this week                -Met with the music director to get the music club going                -Completed bio.</li> <li>• <b>Director of Clubs and Activities TRC/RVC:</b> Andria Slaughter</li> <li>• <b>President of Governance:</b> Izzy DeVlaeminck                -12 hours of office hours this week DeVlaeminck                -Met with the music director to get the music club going                -Lots of emails and meetings</li> </ul>	DeVlaeminck



	-Completed bio.	
9	<p><b>Campus Reports</b></p> <p>A. Redwood</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Bear siting</li> <li>-Earthquake drill</li> <li>-Lack of students</li> <li>-Students attending classes then leaving</li> </ul> <p>B. Table Rock/Riverside</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Student affairs staff has been returned September 7<sup>th</sup></li> <li>-Campus feels slow and empty</li> <li>-Chelsea attended Table Rock Ad Hawk and got permission to decorate the entire campus for halloween, and got approval for the space with pizza with the president</li> <li>-Holiday party for staff and student workers towards December?</li> <li>-Music program wants to be running on Riverside with a drum circle, recital, musical theatre, etc.</li> <li>-Joint ASG and Music club things? Christmas carols? Fundraising?</li> </ul> <p>C. United</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Halloween movies? Student involvement with holidays?</li> <li>-Free titles to get approval on movies because of copy right</li> </ul>	Team
10	<p><b>Community Reports</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Faculty member was giving a lecture about the LGBTQ community</li> <li>-Talk about the rainbow/LGBTQ community going or club rolling on that</li> <li>-Izzy appoints Thomas to keep students informed on no arts programs and the process with the Riverside and Table Rock campus</li> <li>-Chelsea talks with the leader of the marketing committee, she is making up an email template not a bulletin</li> </ul>	
11	<p><b>College Committee Reports</b></p> <p>A. <b>DPB</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Next meeting is October 22<sup>nd</sup> at 12 pm over zoom</li> <li>-Happening today!</li> <li>-Teams page for DPB</li> <li>-Seeking shelter the lack for affordable housing</li> <li>-Izzy appoints herself to read the DPB minutes</li> </ul>	<p>Daugherty</p> <p>McKenzie</p>



	<p><b>B. SET</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Next Meeting TBD</li> <li>-Meeting canceled</li> <li>-Postponed to November</li> </ul> <p><b>C. BAT</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Waiting on schedule</li> <li>-The budget advisory team is open to all students and staff</li> <li>-No dates until January</li> </ul> <p><b>D. Textbook Affordability Group (TAG)</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Meeting was Monday, October 18<sup>th</sup> at 3 pm</li> <li>• <b>Next is November 15<sup>th</sup> 2021 via zoom</b></li> <li>-Mondays</li> <li>-Izzy appointed herself to take this on, working with Thomas E. Faculty Senate/C</li> </ul> <p><b>E. Faculty Senate/Coffee Klatch</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Next meeting October 22<sup>nd</sup> from 10-12pm over zoom. Chelsea is attending at 10:30 am and Andria can attend as well.</li> <li>-Presenting on clubs to all staff members</li> <li>-Advisors of clubs are going to get compensated based on their job description</li> </ul>	<p>Daugherty</p> <p>Daugherty</p> <p>Daugherty</p>
<p>12</p>	<p><b>ASG Committee Reports</b></p> <p><b>F. Club/Activities/Social Media</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Form and set committee</b></li> <li>• Clubs Days: Wednesday and Thursday, November 3<sup>rd</sup> and 4<sup>th</sup> from 11-1pm over zoom.             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>i. Incentive to participate?</li> </ul> </li> <li>• Next ICC is Friday, November 19<sup>th</sup> at 12pm over zoom.</li> <li>• We wear it Wednesdays Update             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Andria made a flyer with a zoom link</li> <li>-Would like to offer a chance for \$100 to the Ospreys store, for a club</li> <li>- club funding</li> <li>-Clubs will be signing up</li> <li>-We wear it Wednesday is wearing RCC gear, will be entered to win credit to Osprey store</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	<p>Slaughter</p> <p>DeVlaeminck</p>



	<p>-Wear it Wednesdays instead? Hashtags and selfies to promote?</p> <p><b>G. Governance/Legislative:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• OCCSA: sometime in November</li> <li>• BOE: Next meeting is October 19<sup>th</sup> at 5pm over zoom</li> <li>• Newsletter/Student Email</li> </ul> <p>-Have not heard from OCCSA yet -Newsletter was allocated to Thomas</p>	
13	<p><b>Allocations</b></p> <p><b>A. Allocations</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• \$180 for the Equity, Diversion, and Inclusion event “Dia de los Muertos”</li> <li>• Re-allocate funds from Welcome Week and Week of Welcome to cover Pizza with the President and Clubs Days.</li> </ul> <p>-Chelsea would like to request Izzy to allocate \$180 for Dia de los Muertos -Thomas motions to allocate \$180 to the Equity, Diversion, and Inclusion event called “Dia de las Muertos” -Alina seconds the motion -Izzy approves -Thomas motions to re-allocate funds from Welcome Week and Week of Welcome to cover Pizza with the President and Club Days</p>	Team
14	<p><b>Old Business/Information</b></p> <p><b>A. ASG Office Hours</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Share hours set create zoom link then submit to Izzy and Chelsea</li> </ul> <p>-Thomas: Thursday from 10am-12pm -Izzy: Wednesdays from 3pm-6pm -Alina: Wednesdays from 3pm-6pm -Andria:</p> <p><b>B. Student Huddle</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Fall term is Tuesdays from 12:30-1:30 pm over zoom</li> </ul> <p>-Notes coming soon</p> <p><b>C. Ossie’s Cupboard</b></p>	<p>Daugherty</p> <p>Daugherty</p> <p>McKenzie</p>



	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Last meeting of term was June 9<sup>th</sup>. Next meeting is Thursday, October 21<sup>st</sup> at 2pm over zoom.</li> <li>• All from ASG are invited. Who will attend?             <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Thomas is happy to help</li> <li>-Donations?</li> <li>-Calenderly for appointment slots-pickup food.</li> <li>-Alina and Izzy are also willing to help</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	
15	<p><b>New Business/Action Items</b></p> <p><b>A. Charter Fire Fighter’s Association</b> -AZP -Reach out to Charter Fire Fighter’s Association</p> <p><b>B. Recruitment for:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>President of Student Engagement</b></li> <li>• <b>RWC Dir. Of Clubs and Act</b></li> <li>• <b>Director of Publicity and Media</b></li> <li>• <b>Business Specialist of Governance</b></li> <li>• <b>Applicants:</b> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li><b>Interview: schedule Mollie Minner</b></li> <li><b>Samuel Doggett</b></li> </ol> </li> </ul> <p><b>C. Presidential Search committee and listening sessions</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>October 20<sup>th</sup> at 3pm over zoom</b> -Can listen in, and open to anyone</li> </ul> <p><b>D. RCC and ASG President of Governance meet and greet</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Document important info</b> -Izzy met with the president and talked about upholding the last presidents wishes -The reports context was changed by the VP and President -Izzy wanted to make a formal contract to make sure there will be no sensors with our reports -no context changes -Maintain integrity -Put contract into place with the upcoming president in July</li> </ul> <p><b>E. Pizza with the President</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Thursday, October 28<sup>th</sup> at 12pm. In person TRC</b> -At the Table Rock campus, anyone can come -ASG people should come -Alina and Izzy making flyers and informing students</li> </ul>	Team



	-Get the word out at Riverside and Table Rock campus'	
16	<b>Roundtable/Spotlight</b> -Alina wanted to spotlight Chelsea for being understanding and helping her with the ball rolling regarding the minutes and agenda. -Chelsea wants to shout out the whole ASG team for meeting and getting things going. -Izzy spotlights sam for getting to know him and attending this meeting. -Sam spotlights ASG team for letting him come in and start to be apart of the team. -Thomas spotlights Izzy for getting 12 hours of office hours.	Team
17	<b>Adjournment at 11:00 am</b>	DeVlaeminck